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BASIN DISPOSAL, INC. 2021 N. Commercial Ave.
P. 0. Box 3850 Pasco, WA 99302-3850 Pasco, WA 99301

April 26, 2010

Mr. David W. Danner

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

RE: Basin Disposal of WA, LLC G-165
d.b.a.: Basin Disposal of Walla Walla
Docket #TG-091764

Dear Secretary:

We have worked together with the UTC staff and agreed upon a revised revenue requirement of
$217.175 and revised rates that are higher than the current, temporary rates. As such, we are
requesting authorization to publish revised tariff pages that reflect the new rates that the UTC
staff and Basin Disposal of Walla Walla have agreed to in Order 01, which states:

“Basin Disposal of Walla Walla must not change or alter the tariffs filed in this
Docket during the suspension period. unless authorized by the Commission™

Additionally, we would like to request an exemption from WAC 480-70-266 to allow Basin
Disposal of Walla Walla to file the revised tariff pages on less than statutory notice effective
June 1, 2010. We understand that this exemption is for tariff filing purposes only, and that it
would have no bearing on whether or not the commission will allow the revised pages to become
effective June 1, 2010.

Finally, we will be able to comply with the 30 days customer notice requirements of

WAC 480-70-271.
If we can provide any further information, please call Darrick Dietrich at 509-547-2476.
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Darrick Dietrich
Enclosures

CC: James Sells
Robert C. Cole



